From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 7:28 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Cumberland Council,

My name is and | am a resident of the area
and | was emailing my concerns in regard to the Organic Waste Transfer Centre. | would like to voice my disapproval of such plans due to multiple concerns.

Some of these include

Noise and traffic may occur as the density of Lidcombe has increased and there hasn't been much done to address the congestion that already exists on a day to day basis.

To add to this the recognition that a large portion of Lidcombe has been rezoned to R4 - high density residential which further adds to the uneasiness of the proposed
organic waste transfer centre.

The odours emitted are another point of concern. Although the findings modelled expressed that IAC will not be exceeded the question is whether or not that number is
desirable should someone be within close proximity of the site.

Should there be any questions in regards to any further thoughts please do not hesitate to contact me via

Regards,
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